
To:  President and Members of the Munster Town Council 
 
From:  Patricia Abbott 
  Controller 
 
Date:  August 4, 2025 
 
Re:  Release of Performance Bond: Wolverine Pipeline  
 
 The Town entered into an agreement with Wolverine Pipeline Company on September 2, 
1969, allowing them to remove, replace, and repair their pipeline. The work necessitated using 
the public right-of-way and a bond was posted for $10,000.00 to ensure proper performance of 
the work under the terms of the agreement.  
 

Recently, Rosenberg & Parker Surety contacted the Town seeking release of this bond. 
To the best of our knowledge, this work is complete and the bond can be released. 
 
Recommendation: 
 
 By motion and roll call vote, authorize the release of Federal Insurance Company Bond 
No. 80405191 for work performed by Wolverine Pipeline Company.  


